From: MM

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 2:58 PM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Auburn Proposal

Dear Councillors,

I am writing to express my opposition to the Auburn proposal for its north of Sunningdale property as negotiated by Councillor Morgan.

The Planning and Environment Committee (PEC) ought to turn down this application and instead follow the recommendation of the staff report which was against the proposal for very valid reasons.

The continual urban sprawl that London exhibits must be stopped. This is especially true when the property is agricultural land. The zoning should remain as it currently is: open space.

While property for the necessary school is needed, the TVDSB can acquire it via other means. That would not involve an unnecessary trade-off that only serves to increase urban sprawl.

Therefore, I request that the PEC do the right thing and deny Auburn's zoning change request.

Yours sincerely, Michael MacKenzie 603 - 520 Talbot Street London, Ontario N6A 6K4